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Welcome New Co-Owners 
Jeff Wallace 

 
Kenneth and Glenda Dudley 
(No photo available) 
 
 
Condolences 
It is with regret we report the passing 
of neighbor Mrytle Hanzek. Our 
deepest sympathy to Don and their 
family. 
 
 
Tree Removal 
If you have a tree in front of your bay 
window that you would like to have 
removed, please submit a 
Maintenance Request Form or call 
Bob Fitzsimmons at 810-531-2782 by 
Friday, March 22, 2024. This will be 
your last opportunity to have this 
service provided by your Association. 
 
 
 

HAPPY SPRING 
 
 

 
New Lawn Service 
The Board has hired Exxtreme  
(Dustin Wood) to provide our lawn 
care for this season. Please notify the 
Board if you have any 
concerns/complaints with our 
provider. We are paying them by the 
hour this year, so your chat time with 
them is costing us money. Board 
members are listed below. 
 
NLCA Spring Association Meeting 
We will meet on Wednesday, May 1, 
2024 at 6:00 PM.  An election of 
Board seats will take place at this 
meeting. Watch your mailbox for 
further details from our Election 
Committee. 
 

NLCA Board Members 
President – Kevin Kivel 

989/971-7727     kermx1@yahoo.com 
Vice President–Bob Fitzsimmons 

810/531-2782     fitzcrew129@gmail.com 
Secretary – Rinda Smith 

989/670-2599     rindav52@gmail.com 
Treasurer – Linda Miller 

248/464-1049   MillerLinda0219@yahoo.com 
Director – Paulette Osentoski 

586/441-0949     pozz414@yahoo.com 
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